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FCA US Announces Head of Vehicle Safety and Regulatory Compliance

November 20, 2015,  Auburn Hills, Mich. - FCA US LLC today appointed Michael Dahl Head of Vehicle Safety and

Regulatory Compliance, effective December 1, 2015. Dahl replaces Scott Kunselman who previously announced his

decision to retire.

Prior to his appointment, Dahl held the position of Director, Gasoline/Diesel Engine Programs and Global Powertrain

Coordination where he oversaw the development and launch of six new engines, including the award-winning 3.0-liter

EcoDiesel V-6. Previous to that, he was Director, Supplier Quality. 

Dahl joined the Company in 1985 as part of the Chrysler Institute of Engineering (CIE) program. He has held a series

of positions of increasing responsibility with an emphasis on powertrain engineering, controls, and electronics.

He holds a Bachelor of Science in Electrical Engineering from the University of Notre Dame. Dahl also earned a

Master of Business Administration from the University of Michigan and a Master of Science in Electrical Engineering

from Oakland University.
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Additional information and news from Stellantis are available at: https://media.stellantisnorthamerica.com
 


